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Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Hoyle:

In accordance with its responsibilities under Section 309 of the Clean Air Act, the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has reviewed the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
advance notice of proposed rulemaking for 10 CFR Part 20, disposal of radioactive material
by release into sanitary sewer systems, published in the Federal Register February 25,1994,
and has no comments.

We appreciate the opportunity to review the proposed rulemaking. If you have any
questions, please call me on (202) 260-5053 or have your staff contact Ms. Susan Offerdal

(202) 260-5059.

Sincerely,

& e $//O
/' Richard E. Sanderson

Qd Director
Office of Federal Activities'
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